


Charles Farris Ltd is delighted to support this 
historic event being held in Liverpool from 

7th-9th September 2018.
The company will, in conjunction with 
event organisers, be able to offer a range 
of printed candle options for parishes, 

religious orders and attendees combined with 
a valuable redeemable voucher to celebrate this 

important occasion. 
We look forward to a great success 

for all concerned.

www.char les fa r r is.co.uk


